
Subarunet Announcement 
To: All Subaru Retailers 
From: Subaru of America, Inc. 
Date: January 23, 2019 
 
Subject: Owner Notification Schedule - Takata Recall Expansion TKA-19, TKB-19, TKC-19 
 
As previously announced, owner notification letters for this year’s Takata recall expansion will 
be released in phases. Listed below is the current schedule: 
 

• January 25, 2019:  
The first release will include all TKA-19 vehicles, and all TKB-19 & TKC-19 Tribeca 
vehicles. Those vehicles are listed with an “Open” status in the Coverage Inquiry on 
subarunet. 

 

• Subsequent phased releases: 
The subsequent phased releases will include the remaining TKB-19 and TKC-19 vehicles, 
which will show a status of “Open – Pending Phased Mailing” in the Coverage Inquiry 
screen on subarunet until all official owner notification letters have been released as 
follows: 
 

o February 1, 2019 – affected 2010 model year vehicles 
o February 15, 2019 – affected 2011 MY Forester, Impreza, and Legacy vehicles 
o March 1, 2019 – affected 2011 MY Outback and WRX (including STI) vehicles 
o March 8, 2019 – affected 2012-2014 model year vehicles 

 
As a reminder, the “Open – Pending Phased Mailing” status is not intended to discourage 
retailers from scheduling these repairs and will not affect the retailers’ ability to file a claim for 
repairs performed prior to the official owner notification.  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 


